On March 18, 2007, Debra Robinson asked the following question regarding CLS2-A Business-Community (ABC) School Program

REQUEST:
 
Is there a recommendation for the individuals to serve on this committee? 

RESPONSE:
 

By statute, the committee must be composed of the following persons: one school district administrator, at least one member of the business community, and at least one member of a local chamber of commerce.  The following individuals were recommended to serve on this committee: Dr. Brenda Magee, Assistant Superintendent for PBC Curriculum & Learning Support; Ms. Jody Gleason, Executive Director of the Palm Beach County Education Commission; Mr. Bill Wood, President CEO Greater Delray Chamber of Commerce; Mr. Joseph Sanches, Chief of Facilities Management of the PBC School District.
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